
CALLING ALL QUILTERS! The Missouri 4-H Foundation 
will host a statewide quilt auction November 18 — 21, 
2021. We are currently seeking donations of hand-stitched 
or machine-stitched quilts of any size, as well as barn 
quilts. Proceeds from individual quilts will benefit county 
and state 4-H programs. Quilts must be received by the 
Missouri 4-H Foundation no later than November 8, 2021.

WANT TO DONATE?
Contact Chris Willow

573-882-2680
willowc@missouri.edu

VIRTUAL
QUILT AUCTION

NOV. 18 - 21, 2021


